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SNAME President R. Keith Michel  
Announces Exciting Changes with SNAME Journals 

 

Marine Technology and SNAME News becoming the New (mt) 
 

 Changes to the Journal of Ship Production, and  
Journal of Ship Research also Announced. 

 

 
SNAME President announced several innovations to Society Members today.  His statement from the 
SNAME E-Newsletter is below:  
 

“There is an exciting change happening in the SNAME journals.   
 
Beginning in March 2010, Marine Technology will have a new look.  In each 
issue, a series of solicited technical articles will be presented around a specific 
theme.  More details of the new (mt) are contained in the October issue of 
Marine Technology ‘Message from the President’.   
 
The Journal of Ship Production will take on an expanded role.  Renamed the 
Journal of Ship Production and Design, JSPD will publish cutting edge papers 
on ship production as well as those papers on advances in ship design and 
related technologies previously published in Marine Technology.  The Journal of 
Ship Research will continue to publish esteemed papers on applied research in 
disciplines such as hydrodynamics, propulsion, ship motions, structures, and 
vibrations.  These changes are in response to requests from our membership, 
who seek a more readable and current SNAME magazine while continuing to 
value the peer-reviewed technical papers traditionally published by SNAME.  
This plan is the product of collaborative efforts of the SNAME journal chairs and members of 
the various committees.  Their work is very much appreciated.  
 
 I am confident these re-engineered journals will be a major step forward in our Society's 
mission of disseminating timely technical information on topics of relevance and interest to 
our members.” 

 
The Society of Naval Architects and Marine Engineers is an internationally recognized non-profit, technical, 
professional society of individual members serving the maritime and offshore industries and their suppliers. 
Founded in 1893, the Society comprises over 10,000 individuals throughout the United States, Canada and 
abroad. Membership is open to all qualified applicants in or associated with the maritime, offshore, and small 
craft industries. 
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